Moonshine Regatta
Virginia Inland Sailing Association
April 9-10, 2016

A clipper system moved through the Mid-Atlantic on Saturday and Sunday and created havoc for the 5th Annual Moonshine Regatta held at the Virginia Inland Sailing Association on Smith Mountain
Lake. Temperatures were below freezing at times and gusts were measured on the committee boats up to 45 mph. Racing was abandoned early on Saturday and crews enjoyed what the surrounding
area had to offer including brewery tours, sightseesing around the lake, and, of course, naps. The weather didn't dampen the atmosphere of the social Saturday night which consisted of Canibbean-

style food and Southwest Virginia-style drinks. Sunday dawned clear, cold, and windless but the stalwarts managed to get one light air race in to call it a regatta. Thanks to everyone who came! We
look forward to next vear and getting back on our winning streak of awesome wind!

1 Bob Wardwell

2 Joan and Gary Hurban
3 Pat Phelan

4 Malcolm Hendry

5 wWill Phillippe

6 Lauren Beauchamp

7 Steve Constants

DMF Greg Kelly

DMF Jeff Witken

DMNS Lisa-Marie Lane



